
 
MEMBERSHIP PIN SHIPPING GRANT 

FOR ALL DISTRICT 5 LODGES 

 

On October 9, 2021, the District 5 Board of Directors approved a shipping grant for any lodges 

that had ordered membership pins for their members.  This grant will continue to be in effect for 

successive years until revoked.  The District Vice President will receive and process the requests. 

Please fill out the form below and submit it via standard U.S. Mail or by Email. 

Attach the receipt at the bottom of this form for the pin order, which shows the shipping fee. 

 

Name of Lodge:   

Lodge Number 5-______________ 

Name of the lodge officer requesting reimbursement. 

  

Please indicate the position held in your lodge. 

  

Provide the name and address of the Lodge Treasurer who will receive the reimbursement check. 

Name of the Lodge Treasurer   

Street Address   

City, State, Zip   

 

The District 5 Board thanks you for acknowledging your members in this way.  The success of a 

lodge is directly proportionate to the longevity of its members and their willingness to serve the 

greater good. 

Thank you,  

 
Wendy K. Winkelman 

District 5 Vice President 

6525 Water Valley Road 

Cobden, IL 62920 

wendyathadeland@yahoo.com 

618-534-0318 

 

ATTACH YOUR RECEIPTS HERE. 


